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The ongoing changes in the European security environment, in particular in the context
of Russia's unprovoked and unjustified aggression against Ukraine, indicate the need
of further strengthening the military cooperation of NATO Member States in order
to increase the level of security of the Alliance.

In this context and with reference to our conversation during my visit to Estonia
in February 2024, I would like to inform you that the Polish Armed Forces remain ready
to participate in joint fire training using K9 platforms. Such training could take place
in the second half of June 2024 in Estonia.

It will be a great opportunity to enhance training skills of our crews and staff personnel
and will to strengthen our readiness.

The designated Point of Contact is Col Bartosz FEDOROWICZ, Team for the
implementation of tanks in the Polish Armed Forces, General Command of the Armed
Forces Phone: +48 261 824 297, email: b.fedorowicz@ron.mil.pl
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